
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

` 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 27th October 2023 

  

Address:  

Danepark Road 

Hull  

HU6 9AA 

 

Phone: 01482 850286 

Email: admin@stahull.org 

 

Autumn 2 PE Days: 
FS2 = Monday  Year 4 = Wednesday 

Year 1 =  Monday  Year 5 = Thursday (Hull FC) 

Year 2 = Friday  Year 6 = Wednesday 

Year 3 – Tuesday (Hull FC) 

 

Rock Star Day 

 

On Monday 13th November, we would like 

the children to come to school dressed as 

a ROCK STAR! This is to re-launch Times 

Tables Rockstars – something that we 

would like children to use more and more 

to practise their maths.  

Think leather, studs, mohawks, eyeliner – 

go for it! 

 

Important Dates 
06.11 – Back to school 
08.11 – Remembrance Liturgy 9.30 (all welcome) 
13.11 – Rock Star Day! 
20/21.11 – Y5 Bikeability 
21.11 – Swap Shop (from 2:00pm) 
05.12 – Sparkle Showcase (music and performance) 
06.12 – Advent Mass 
07.12 – Pinoccio @ Hull Truck (Y3/Y4/Y5/Y6) 
08.12 – Christmas Fete (from 3.15pm) 
11.12 – The Burrow Sensory Trip (am) 
13.12 – FS + Y1 Nativity performance 
15.12 – FS2/Y1/Y2 Hull Truck trip 
15.12 – Glee Club visit to Holy Name 
20.12 – Y2/KS2 Carol Concert 2.15pm 
21.12 – Christmas Party Day 
22.12 – Break up for Christmas 
 

Well done to everyone – pupils, staff 

and families – for a fantastic half term! 

The children have made us all so proud 

with their hard work, kindness and STA 

Sparkle! 

I hope you all enjoy a restful week 

together before we begin again. It will 

be Christmas before we know it! 

Mrs Storch 
Tell us what you think! 

Scan the QR code to 

complete a short 

questionnaire to let us know 

your thoughts on school. 

Thank you for all of your generous 

Harvest Donations! The Food Bank they 

went to is ‘Sparks Project Food Bank’ on 

Courtway Road. 

It is open on Fridays from 12.30pm until 

4pm. 

5 items for £1/Fruit and Veg for free 

 

Congratulations to one of our 

Year 2 pupils who has won the 

decorate a Pumpkin picture 

during Breakfast Club – Kat 

from James Ray Recruitment, 

who ran the competition, came 

to deliver the prize to our 

winner! 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term, we have enjoyed lots of opportunities to 

explore our faith, celebrating new beginnings in our 

start of term liturgy and special mass. 

Our new Junior Chaplains, Mini-Vinnies  and RE 

coordinators have made a fantastic start in their roles, 

leading us in worships, attending special training and 

being representatives of St Anthony’s! 

Our Catholic Social Teaching Focus for 

this half term has been ‘Dignity of the 

Human Person.’ We have thought 

carefully about how we are all made in 

the image of God and all deserve 

dignity and respect. 

Let us pray for the many people whose 
lives have been torn apart by conflict in 
Gaza and Israel. 

We remember especially those who 
have died, those who are grieving, the 
injured and those now without food, 
shelter or medical supplies. 

We pray also for those who have the 
power to bring peace. May they be 
touched by a spirit of compassion and 
kindness. 

Lord hear us 

 

 

  

Do you have a loved one in Hospital? 

If you would like some support from 

Deacon Bob, he would love to help. He 

is the Lay Chaplain for Hull Royal. 

01482 470456 

 


